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Dear Wayne and Cliff,

Thank you so very much for blessing our church again! We were able to get the
concrete stained after your crew came and did a wonderful job cleaning everything.
I am praying that God will continue to bless Island Pressure Cleaning as well as your
families. Thanks again for your Christ like attitudes and servants heartsl

Grace and peace,

Rich Whitter
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